Hearing Aid Maintenance Equipment
The Support Team for Deaf Children is no longer able to provide hearing aid maintenance equipment to schools. However, it is very important that the hearing aids of the deaf children in school are well maintained, so that they are working at their optimal level. We would recommend buying the following items to keep in school.
Stetoclip
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A stetoclip allows a normally hearing person to monitor the performance of a hearing aid. Regular use allows the user to identify changes in the sound quality of the hearing aid, and begin the troubleshooting process.
Powerful aids which are suitable for the user’s condition, can damage normal hearing. When listening to aids set for a severe or profound hearing loss, an attenuator (shown attached to the tubing in the picture above) should always be used.
These are available to buy from www.connevans.co.uk.

Stetoclip - £5.86 - £6.82 each.  Stetoclip with attenuator - £7.66 - £8.21 each

Puffer
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Puffers are used for drying out condensation in the earmould and attached tubing, which can build up over a short period. Condensation in the earmould and tubing can reduce the quality of sound from the hearing aid, and should be removed regularly.
Also available from www.connevans.co.uk - £3.25 - £3.53 each[image: image4.jpg]
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